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05 August 2011

2011 Earthquake Scholarship Appeal – Breaking news!
Money raised so far - $215,000

Thank you for your generous support of UC students through your donation to the Earthquake Scholarship Appeal. 
Because of you, the goal to raise $200,000 has been achieved!
The generosity shown by our UC alumni and friends towards our student community is overwhelming.

Gifts are being made from all over the world as people appreciate the impact the earthquakes have had on the student community and recognise the importance of enabling our best and brightest continue their studies at UC.

100% of the funds raised will be awarded to students for their 2012 academic year.
I look forward to introducing you to the students whose lives you have helped change as a result of your gift later on in the year.

Sincere thanks once again for be prepared to make a difference – this success couldn’t have been achieved without you.

Please tell your friends!
We’re raised the bar and now aim to raise $300,000 for this appeal. Please forward this message on to others who you think can help the scholarship fund grow even greater. 

Link to the website for the Earthquake Scholarship Appeal 

Kind regards, 

Dr Rod Carr
Vice-Chancellor

 

Email: Email:ucfoundation@canterbury.ac.nz
Website: www.canterbury.ac.nz/quakeappeal
